The Kinder Company

December 10, 1999

930 Colorado Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90041 ronkinder@prodigy.net fax: (323) 344-9989 tel: (323) 344-9991

Hon. Steven G. Madison Councilmember City of Pasadena 100 North Garfield Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

RE: Community Development Committee appointment

Dear Steve:

As I look forward to next year, however, I can see that my schedule is going to conflict with CDC meetings. Consequently, it looks like this will be a good time to resign so another can take my place.

Because there are currently two vacancies on the Committee and achieving a quorum is difficult, I will be happy to remain on the Committee until the Council can confirm my replacement.

Dist 6

I want to thank you for continuing my appointment to the CDC. I've enjoyed the opportunity to serve the city on this important committee.

Best wishes for this holiday season.

Sincerely,

Ronald L. Kinder

RLK/df

Cc: Lambert Giessinger, Chairman, CDC

Richard J. Bruckner, Housing & Development Department